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Spring Newsletter 2016

Principal: Christoforos Cartoudis
Head Teacher: Panayiota Magou
Chairman: John Stylianou
Newsletter Editor: Nikolas Stylianou

Telephone: 0121 236 2546
Email: admin@orthandrewgreeksch.co.uk
Website: www.orthandrewgreeksch.co.uk

2016
EVENTS CALENDER
Sunday 3™ April 2016
Greek School Yiorti — 251
March & 15t April
25" to 30" April 2016
Closed for Greek Easter | "
30" May to 4™ June 2016 ! ! !
Closed for Half Term
Saturday 18 " June 2016 # ! ! !
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SATURDAY 23 JANUARY 2016

Another year gone and another successful breakfast from Chef Laki and his band of helpers. | hope that all
you parents that showed up left with a full and very satisfied stomach. Whether it was a bacon bap or a full
English. Thank you to all parents and teachers who attended, and to anyone who helped in the kitchen or
making the drinks. Also a very special thankyou to Laki for providing and cooking the wonderful food.

Visit from Ismini Hadjiyianni School Visit from Maria Papalouka
Archbishop Gregorio’s Representative Ismini On Saturday 16™ April we were honoured to
Hadjiyianni came to visit our school and to meet the welcome the head of KEA Mrs Maria Papalouka to
children. She visited all the classrooms and got to our school. Mrs Papalouka inspected our school,
have a small chat with them asking them questions visited a number of our classrooms, but most
like what they were learning. Hopefully she left very significantly made a short presentation to some of
impressed with our wonderful school. our parents and then took part in and question and

answer session. We would like to thank Mrs

Papalouka for her continuous support in our school

Regional Teachers Conference and look forward to seeing her again in the near
future

On Sunday 17" April our school had the pleasure

of hosting the KEA regional teacher’s conference,
the theme of which was “using different methods
of communication to improve the lexicology of our
children.” The conference was presented by Dr’s
Maria Kampouri and Miria Pieridou. The
conference was attended by teachers from nearly
all the regional schools in the West Midlands. We
would like to thank both KEA for organising the
conference and Dr’s Pieridou and Kampouri for a
most interesting and engaging event.

RAFFLE

Thank you to everyone who sold, bought raffle tickets, and also to those who donated prizes. This year we
managed to break our record and raise over £2500.

Donations towards our prize fund were received from Odyssey Corporate Finance, Tasty Chicken Products,
Demetri Markou, Cello Restaurant, Warwickshire County Cricket Club and Chicken Joe.




